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Old Warren Primary School 

 

         
Thursday 19th March 2020 

 

Thankyou Mrs Wright! 

 

A big thanks to Mrs Wright from all our staff, pupils and parents. Mrs Wright has been covering 

an extended leave of absence in Nursery since October.  Thank you for your professionalism and 

hard work.  

 

I am pleased to announce that Mrs Jolly is returning to her post from Monday 26th March. Mrs 

Jolly can be contacted through the SeeSaw app if you have any queries during our extended period 

of closure. We will also be adding a list of educational play ideas for the Nursery pupils. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr S Campbell 

Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 


